
• Wrapped Bibles and wrote notes 
to teens at a local Juvenile 

Detention Center 

 

• Packed weekend food packages 
for a local ministry, “Help Hungry 

Kids” 
 

 Packed “Birthday Bags” for Dulles 

South food pantry. 

• Packed “Back to School” boxes 
for 3 Oaks Ministry 

 

• Went caroling at a local Senior 
Living facility and Rehabilitation 

Center 

• Packed gift bags for the local 
Ronald McDonald House patients 

and family members 

• Filled shoe boxes with Christmas 
gifts for children for Operation 

Christmas Child 

 

• Filled goodie bags and delivered 
them to the South Riding Police 

Station 

Herndon: KidsServe@cedarrun.net 

South Riding: KidsServeSR@cedarrun.net  

 

For more information, please visit 

www.cedarrun.net 

KidsServe is a ministry of 

Cedar Run Community Church  

for K-5 grade. 

Meeting in Herndon at  

13560 McLearen Road | Herndon | VA | 20171 

703-796-3535 

and South Riding at 

Pleasant Valley UMC Outreach Center 

25350 Poland Rd | Chantilly | VA | 20152 



Did You KnOw That... 

Cedar Run KidsServe meets one 

Tuesday a month from 4:30-6:00 pm.  
 

South Riding KidsServe meets one 

Friday a month from 4:30-5:45 pm.  

 
There is a $35 fee for the year to cover 

snacks and projects. 
(scholarships are available) 

 
Each KidsServe meeting includes: 

• A lesson or guest speaker 

• Service project 

• Snack  

• Game or free play time 

Herndon 

Oct 3 

Nov 7 

Dec 5 

Jan  9 

Feb 6 

Mar 6 

Apr 3 

South Riding 

Oct 6 

Nov 3 

Dec 1 

Jan  5 

Feb 2 

Mar 2 

May 4 

Kids can be really helpful and even 

enjoy serving people in need? 

What We DO 
In one word: Empowerment 
 

In a few more words: Raising a new 

generation to create a better world 

through empowerment. 
 

In even more words: We are a ministry 

that strongly believes that kids can 

make a difference in this world. We also 

believe that childhood experience of 

serving others in need will influence the 

way that they grow up. We teach them 

about the needs in this world, teach 

God’s words, and then collectively take 

action in serving. Our hope and prayer 

is that our students will have a deep un-

derstanding of what God calls us to do 

in the face of those in need, and know 

how and what to do about it.  


